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 Dear Parent’s, 
 
Stanton Bridge has been a hive of activity as we approach the final weeks of the 
academic year.  Year 4 pupils went on a residential trip with PGL - they faced 
lots of challenges including climbing, zip lining and paddle boarding!  A fantastic 
time was had by all and staff could not praise the children enough for their abil-
ity to face their fears together as a team. A group of year 4 pupils also went to 
the Warwick Arts centre to showcase the work they have been doing with Mr 
Barrett in music - they were confident in what they learnt and were able to dis-
play some very professional drumming, keyboard playing singing in front of a 
large audience - well done Year 4!  
 
We have recently held parent meetings and workshops in school for various rea-
sons - thank you to those parents who attended, it's so important to for school 
and home to keep in touch and to work together - there are more meetings com-
ing up in the final few weeks of term, text messages will be sent out with full 
details.  

 
On Friday, we held our Summer Fayre and it was a brilliant success!  a huge num-
ber of families came along and took part in activities such as 'Hook a duck', 
Name the teddy, face painting and the very popular throwing of a wet sponge at 
Mr Lillicrapp and Mr Brown.  There was also the opportunity to sample cakes 
from the bake sale, pancakes with fruit and chocolate and of course Year 6's 
now legendary lemonade.  All the money made will be used to buy resources for 
pupils with Special Educational Needs - all the staff team and myself are very 
thankful for the efforts to attend by parents - the resources will be of huge 
support to pupils.  

 
School photographs were sent home with pupils, please follow the instructions as 
to how to order them.  Pupils across the school took part in transition activities 
where they met the teacher they will be joining in September.  Year 6 pupils all 
spent at least 1 day at their secondary school to prepare themselves for the 
next stage in their education.   
 
The final few weeks of school will also include parents evening, a Year 6 end of 
year performance, Year 6 graduation events, and ballet performance by Year 5 
to mention just a few.  All information will be communicated via letter and 
text.  Please also check our X page to see what is going on in school!  
 

@stanton_bridge 

 
School Stars 

 
Congratulations to our children who gained  

A Star award for Flexible Thinker 
 

 1F: Maxim  1B: Arsenijs  
  
 2N: Xavier  2L: Sebastian  
  
 3B: Yeganeh  3W: Sam 
   
 4S: Benamin  4J: Haron 
  
 5B: Romessa  5S: Oheneba 
 
 6M: Hanna  6G: Sailab 

  
School Stars 
 

Congratulations to our children who gained 
 A star award for TTRS Rockstar 

 
  1F: Jaden  1B: Jayden 
 
 2N: Gabin  2L: Khadra  
 
 3B: Filip  3W: Yasin  
   
 4S: Bawan  4J: Aaliyaa   
 
 5B: Leon  5S: Muzammil  
 
 6M: Yassir  6G: Olamilekum  

 
Key Dates 

 
Inset Days: Thursday 17th, Friday 18th and Monday 20th 
July 2025 school closed for Summer holidays. 
 
Year 4 Dance Performance: Tuesday 8th July  
 
Sports Day KS1: Wednesday 9th July 
 
Sports Day KS2: Thursday 10th July 
 
Parents Evening: Monday 14th July - Year 5 Mrs Sangha’s 
class on Tuesday 15th July  
 

 

 
 
 
 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Summer 2 Week 7 
 

1st Place: Miss Bibi (3B) 
 

2nd Place: Miss Johal (4J) 
 

3rd Place: Mrs Madre (6M) 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school every day 
to ensure your class scores the highest number of points possible 

to win the race! 
 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Summer 2 Week 6 
 

1st Place: Miss Bibi (3B) 
 

2nd Place: Miss Johal (4J) 
 
     3rd Place: Miss Sheraz (4S) 
 

It is also important not to be late! 
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, ad 
following details in your email: 

Preferred workshop date, Your name, address, 
postcode, parents email  

 
General 

 
Study bugs - Please ensure you are reporting your child's absences daily 
using the study bugs app. To download the app you can find this on the 
school website and click on the link and follow the instructions. 
Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a parent to ensure the 
school office are notified of any change in contact details, such as address, 
telephone number or email address. This is to enable us to get in touch with 
you in an emergency but also to ensure you are receiving  
communication from school through all these platforms. 
Dinner money— Reminder dinner money is £2.50  
This needs to be paid daily or weekly. If you have an outstanding bal-
ance, your child must bring in a packed lunch until this balance has been 
cleared. 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from the council stating your 
child is eligible for free school meals you must bring this into the office to 
allow us to update our system. 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must be present on the 
school playground ready to be taken to class by their teacher. Please also 
ensure that you are collecting your child on time at the end of the school 
day.  
Any late drop off/collections will result in a fine.  
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for any reason your child 
can not attend school, you must inform the school office.   
Uniform - Please ensure that your child is wearing the  
correct uniform. This can be purchased from the school office on a Thurs-
day, order forms will need to be completed beforehand. 
  
 

 
 

Parent Code of Conduct  
 
* Be polite to others no raised voices, screaming or  
shouting. 
 
* Contribute to a positive school environment 
 
* Act as positive role models. 
 
* Work together with to staff to resolve issues or concerns. 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code of conduct whilst on school 
premises, if other family members or friends are attending on your behalf please 
ensure they are also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a ban from school premises. 
 
All communication from parents should be respectful and  
socially acceptable. 
 
Due to health and safety protocols please do ensure that your child is not playing 
on the school’s equipment when collecting them. Thank you. 
A polite reminder to all parents that appropriate attire must be worn when drop-
ping and collecting your child to school. Dressing gowns and nightwear are not 
appropriate. On the first incident you will be spoken with and repeated  
inappropriate dress code will result in a ban.  
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of Stanton Bridge, you will fully  
engage with the schools policies and procedures in supporting your child ’s  
education.  

Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 
 
As a school community, we value the wellbeing of all. Staff and pupils have had training to support wellbeing and we know that everyone in school supports 

each other if they are feeling worried or unhappy. If you have any worries or concerns about the wellbeing of your child, a family member or yourself, please remember you 
can speak to the school. This includes the class teacher, Miss Cooper (DSL,) or Miss French (wellbeing award lead.)  
Action for Happiness  
Every month we will be sending out the Action for Happiness Calendar to support and inspire our community to feel the best that they can. Action for Happiness brings peo-
ple together and provides practical resources. They help each other learn evidence-based skills for happier living, feel a sense of belonging and commit to personal action to 
create more happiness, for ourselves and others.  https://actionforhappiness.org/  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Words of affirmation: We encourage the children to repeat positive affirmations every day. Try them at home with your family: 
I am proud to be a part of this school because everyone cares for each other.    

I am proud of me because I am a caring person.   
I am brave and curious - every challenge is a chance to learn and grow.  

I can do anything I put my mind to and I will achieve my dreams and goals. 
I am a thinker, thinking about my thinking helps my brain grow stronger.   

Our Wellbeing section of the newsletter will be filled with useful ideas, tips and links to help support posi-
tive mental health and wellbeing for your children and yourselves. 

https://actionforhappiness.org/

